
1

From: cityclerk
Subject: Liquor Store request on Queensway

From: Evann Campbell <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2022 1:11 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Liquor Store request on Queensway 

Hi there,  

It has come to my attention that a re-zoning of the old Pizza Hut at 1933 Queensway into a liquor store has been 
requested. I would love to see this request denied given the saturation of liquor stores in our city. The 
declination of this request would leave room for a business application that would actually contribute to a 
healthier neighbourhood.  

Thanks for your understanding. 

--  
Evann Campbell  
she/they | Owner-operator of Silky Hen Design 
Traditional Territory of the Lheidli T’enneh 
Prince George, British Columbia 
*REDACTED*
www.silkyhen.com
www.facebook.com/silkyhen

1858 Larch Street


